
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

Please only use contact details below. 

 

Welcome to the new term! 

We would like to say a big hello to all of our wonderful new Reception children that have joined us at Dynamic 

Ducks! 

 

 

 

 

October 2018- Newsletter 2 

Autumn term 2018 

We are already loving the new term and it is great to see 

so many new faces! 

We look forward to having lots of fun with you! 

This week we have celebrated world mental health day 

and are making sure we remember things that we like 

about ourselves  The children enjoyed sharing their 

thoughts 

                    

Upcoming theme 

15th and 22nd October- Healthy Me 

We will be focussing on making sure we know how to 

look after ourselves 

 

 

       Autumn is one of our favourite times of the year 

We have already managed to squeeze in lots of 

activities: 

 Autumn Scavenger Hunts 

 Scarecrow making 

 Den building 

 Gardening 

 Firepit with marshmallows 

                        

                    

 

Reminders and new updates: 

Please ensure you enter via the junior entrance and walk round to KS1 to sign your 

child in/out. 

Please make sure you close any gates when leaving to further safeguard our 

children. 

If you have not completed an evaluation form please ask us for one :-)  

We will be running over half term at Cadogan House- The Royal Masonic School 

 

 

 E mail: dynamicduckschildcare@gmail.com Phone: 07983 436165 
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